
P.  J.  Dick  Incorporated  is
soliciting  bids  for  PWSA
Contract  No.
2024-300-100-01,  General
Construction Services for the
Aspinwall  Pump  Station,
Bruecken Pump Station, and
Clearwell  Bypass  project
located  in  Aspinwall,
Pennsylvania.  Bidders  are
advised  that  this  project  is
subject  to  the  Davis-Bacon
Wage Rates General Decision
No. PA20240020, Modification
No. 10 dated 8/16/2024. The
PWSA has established a goal
of 10% DBE participation for
this  project.  Diverse  and
Disadvantaged  Business
Enterprises  are  strongly
encouraged to  participate  in
the solicitation process for this
project. For more information
please  visit
https://securecc.smartin
sight.co
/#/PublicBidProject
/789448  or  email
pjdest@pjdick.com for an
invitation.


